Dear Author Network,

I write with my sincerest thanks for your donation to First Book. Your gift sends a message to the children we serve that people care about their future. With your help, First Book can provide the essential resource every child needs to succeed in school, and in life—brand new, high-quality books.

I wish you could be there when the books are handed to the kids. They jump up and down with excitement. Their eyes light up. They can't wait to start reading. New books spark their imaginations, feed their growing and developing minds, and bring joy and comfort. So many of the children we serve have no books to call their own. Your gift is an investment in their lives.

I am grateful that you keep these children close to your heart.

With thanks from all of our young readers,

Kyle Zimmer

President and CEO